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MEMORANDUM
TO: Mayor and Council
FROM: Howard S. Lazarus, City Administrator
DATE: November 9, 2016
SUBJECT: General Communications from the City Administrator — 11/10/16 Council Meeting

This memorandum provides general communications from the City Administrator to be presented at the
November 10, 2016 meeting of the City Council:

Congratulations and Recognition

e This is the first opportunity to express our appreciation to Robyn Wilkerson and the Human
Resources team for its support of the annual Municipal Equity Index evaluation, which addresses the
measures a city has taken to be supportive of the LGBTQ community. Ann Arbor improved its score
from 72 last year to a perfect score of 100 this year.

e Appreciation is expressed to the Ann Arbor Police Department for its support of the Presidential visit
on Monday, November 7, 2016.

e Appreciation and kudos to the City Clerk and her staff for their exceptional administration of the
November 8, 2016 General Election.

Notices

The City has posted a Request for Proposal for consultants to participate in an Independent Analysis of
the Ann Arbor Police Department’s Community Engagement Practices on its procurement web site.
Proposals are due December 9™,

The public meeting for Nixon/Green/Dhu Varren Roundabout and Corridor study has been rescheduled
to November 29" from 7-9 PM in the Multipurpose Room at Clague Middle School. The rescheduling
was necessary due to a computer processing error in the posting.



